
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
Unfortunately, there was a small fire reported on Summerhill Court last week. 
The Fire Department was called and the fire appeared to be the result of an 
improperly disposed of cigarette butt that was tossed into the mulch bed. 
 
This is a very concerning situation that we are taking very seriously. Cigarette 
butts must be properly disposed of in a safe manner on each residents own 
property. They should not be tossed anywhere on community property 
including streets, lawns and especially mulch beds which could catch fire 
during the drier months, as we just experienced. There will be no tolerance for 
littering the property with cigarette butts which could present a fire hazard. 
Automatic fines will be imposed on violators. In addition, no trash or debris 
may be disposed on the property at any time. Littering is prohibited. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this situation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Fieldstone Board of Directors 
 


